
 
 
 
 
 

June 1st, 2020 
 

 
Announcement about applications to the Emergency Student Fund for  

Undergraduates and Postgraduates over the Summer 2020 period 
 

 
Dear students and parents, 

 

As we announced previously, we have created the Emergency Student Fund in order to support those 

families whose income has been severely affected by the COVID-19 emergency. 

 

We inform you that applications for the Fund by undergraduate and postgraduate students who had planned 

to study over the Summer 2020 period will once again be enabled via MiTec student website from today until 

June 9, under the heading: COVID-19 EMERGENCY SUPPORT FOR ACTIVE UNDERGRADUATE AND 

POSTGRADUATE STUDENTS OVER THE SUMMER 2020 PERIOD. 

 

Those students who have received support during the months of April, May, and June and require it again for 

the summer period need only access the website to request its reactivation.  

 

If support has not been granted previously, the following information will be required:  

 

1. An explanation of your reasons for requesting support (half a page at most) 

2. Completion of the questionnaire related to your request for support 

3. Documentation substantiating your request  

 

Once we have received this request, the committee operating the Fund will process it and the response will 

be published on the system.  

 

Similarly, we inform you that a special support fund has been set up, consisting of funds obtained from 

donations and reductions in administrative expenses, which will be used next semester for those who may be 

facing financial hardship as a result of the COVID-19 crisis. If you are experiencing these circumstances, we 

ask that you get in touch with the Scholarships area for your campus.   

 

We thank you for your trust and reiterate our commitment to and solidarity with you during this emergency. 

 

 

Emergency Committee for Students 

Tecnológico de Monterrey 


